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Dear Ms Holohan,

On foot of a letter issued by the Board on 30" June 202 which was issued to our former address at 127 Lower
Baggot Street, Dublin 2, our client Patton Bros Quarry Limited have been requested to submit such
information as they consider material for the purposes of the Board’s satisfying itself an the question of the
existence or not of exceptional circumstances that would justify a grant of substitute consent by the Board in

respect of their Quarry at Gortletragh, Stranorlar, Co Denegal.
The Board has requested that the information is submitted no later than 5:30pm on 27 July 2021.

Due to a delay in receiving the letter from the Board, which was received by our office on 10™ July 2021 after
we had been notified by our client, on 8" July 2021, that correspondence had been issued, it is requested that
the Board allow for an additional period of 3 weeks up to and including 17" August 2021 to allow for the

preparation of a comprehensive response to the Boards letter of 30" June 2021.

Yours Sincerely

o

Joe Bonner
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Dear Ms Holohan,

On foot of a letter issued by the Board on 30" June 202 which was issued to our former address at 127 Lower
Baggot Street, Dublin 2, our client Patton Bros Quarry Limited have been requested to submit such
information as they consider material for the purposes of the Board’s satisfying itself on the question of the
existence or not of exceptional circumstances that would justify a grant of substitute consent by the Board in

respect of their Quarry at Gortletragh, Stranorlar, Co Donegal.
The Board has requested that the information is submitted no later than 5:30pm on 27 July 2021.

Due to a delay in receiving the letter from the Board, which was received by our office on 10™ July 2021 after
we had been notified by our client, on 8™ July 2021, that correspendence had been issued, it is requested that
the Board allow for an additional period of 3 weeks up to and including 17 August 2021 to zllow for the

preparation of a comprehensive response to the Boards letter of 30™ June 2021.
Yours Sincerely

Joe Bonner
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